Emeriti & Retirees Associations

My UCR Story

Jarel Ervin
Former Staff Research Associate in the Soil Department

Friday, April 26, 2024 from 3:30 - 5:00 p.m.
In-Person at the UCR Barn Stable

UCR Retiree and Former Staff Research Associate in the Soil Department,
Jarel Ervin has been invited to share his story and experiences during his
time at UCR until his retirement in 1991. We welcome retirees and emeriti to
join us at the Barn Stable during happy hour to hear engaging stories of
UCR's history and connect with one another sharing memories of past
times. Food and beverages are available at the Barn.

Food and drinks
available by purchase
at the Barn!

Register on the retiree and emeriti webpage at:
https://ucriverside.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bBJGTg1gD6bNVyu

Want to Share Your UCR Story?

The UCRRA and UCREA Events & Programs Committee is welcoming UCR Emeriti and Retirees to
share their history and memorable experiences at UCR as a way to connect with one another,
reminisce on past times and socialize during happy hour at the Barn. My UCR Story get togethers
are meant to be informal and we will feature one’s story quarterly. If you would like to learn about
this opportunity and are interested in being featured, please contact the UCR Retirement Center at
retirees@ucr.edu.
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